
 

 

 

 

September 1, 2015 

 

 

Dr. Donald Duck, DDS 

123 Main Street, Suite A 

Disneyland, CA 98765 

 

 

Dear Dr. Duck, 

 

On behalf of Girl Scouts of Northern California, thank you for your in-kind donation of 

25 travel-size dental floss.  The girls in Girl Scout Troop 1234 completed their Bronze 

Award, the highest award Junior Girl Scouts can earn.  With your help they created 101 

personal care kits and 60 fabric bunnies for Oakland Children’s Hospital to provide to 

families while their child is in the hospital. 

 

By contributing to Girl Scouting, you are providing girls in our community with the 

opportunity to develop self-confidence, build new skills, and learn to help others.  What a 

wonderful way to make a difference in the future of our world — Girl Scouts, Where 

Girls Grow Strong! 

 

Thank you again for your gift! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Minnie Mouse 

Troop Leader 
 

 

Cc: Fund Development 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Girl Scouts of Northern California (ID # [call local fund development office for number]) provided no goods or 

services in exchange for this donation. 


